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From: JF <jfwhiting1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 10:29 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments.
Attachments: Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments..pdf

 
 
Dear State Water Board, 
 
 
Please follow Fish & Game code 5937.  It provides for enough water "at all times" for the fish (but also for the 
wetlands as a whole).  When we play with the flow, we are experimenting with changing how mother nature does 
things.  In an ideal case, there would be no impaired flow.  Unfortunately, dams are simply environmentally 
problematic from the getgo.  But at the very least, we should follow your board's own report.  And keep 50% - 60% 
of unimpaired flow. 
 
There's a lot of misinformation being touted around.  Most of it seems to be generated water agencies and the fear 
tactics they employ.  But you need to do what's best for Californians.  Both now, and in consideration of what's best 
for us over the next couple hundred years. 
 
 
Sincerely, Jacob Whiting 
 
 
jfwhiting1@gmail.com 
136 Middlefield Rd. 
Palo Alto, CA 94301 
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